
Mr. Garo A. Martin 
Chairman, Parish Council 
Holy Trinity Armenian Church 
14 Woodla>-m Avenue West 
Toronto, Ontario M4V 1G7 
Canada 

Dear Mr. Martin: 

July 3, 1983 

His Eminence Archbishop !orkom Manoogian has received your letter 

dated May 19th 1983, extending an invitation to attend the 3 th 

anniversary celebrations of the Holy Trinity Armenian Church of Toronto, 

to be held at the AGBU Alex Manoogian Cultural Center on December 4, 

1983. 

His Eminence will be pleased to attend this anniversary celebra-

tion and will let you know in due course the tilne o§ his arrival. 

With prayers, 

Father Houssig Bagdasian 
Vicar General 


